
PUBLIC NOTICE of
CODE BOOK REVISION WORKSHOP

Pursuant Section 24-6-402(2)(b), C.R.S.

Notice is hereby given that a proposed code book revision workshop will be
held on November 1, 2024, 6 pm at Town Hall, 1 John Street.

Posted pursuant to Municipal Code on Monday 10/28/2024.
Ashley Smith, Town Clerk


